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May 21, 2021 

 

Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary  
New York State Public Service Commission  
Three Empire State Plaza  
Albany, New York 12223 
 
 

Re: Case 19-E-0079 Order Continuing Certain Exemptions to Standby Rates 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips:  
 

In compliance with the Commission’s Order Continuing Certain Exemptions to Standby Rates, 
issued and effective May 14, 2021, in the above captioned proceeding, Central Hudson Gas & Electric 
Corporation (“Central Hudson” or “the Company), hereby files the amended tariff leaf listed below to 
become effective June 1, 2021 on not less than 10 days’ notice.    

 
P.S.C. No. 15 – Electric 

8th Revised Leaf No. 272.10 
 

 The purpose of this filing is to 1) extend existing exemptions to standby rates for residential 
customers, small commercial non-demand customers, and designated technologies for a period of two 
years until May 31, 2023, and 2) eliminate standby rate exemptions for Combined Heat and Power 
systems put in service after May 31, 2021.    
 

Pursuant to ordering clause 6 of the Order, a waiver of the requirements of 66(12)(b) of the Public 
Service Law and 16 NYCRR §720-8.1 as to newspaper publication was granted.  

 
Questions related to this filing should be directed to Darlene Clay at (845) 486-5466 or 

dclay@cenhud.com or Stacy Powers at (845) 486-6083 or spowers@cenhud.com. 

Yours very truly, 
       

Christopher M. Capone 

LETT521 

 Received: 05/21/2021 


